N. A. Walbran Elementary School Oriskany Central School District

Dear Parents:

As your child moves up to the next grade level, there may be different items requested. This may be due to the instructional needs of a new grade level. Also, as our students progress through the PreK-6 program we work to help them learn organizational and time management skills. Below is a list of materials that your child will need in September as we begin the 2023-2024 school year. Replacements will be requested by the teacher if needed.

Grade 2 Supplies (Ms Island and Ms. Waskiewicz)

Art Smock (an old large T-shirt; labeled with name)
Book bag or backpack with name (must fit folders)
Crayons OR colored pencils (Crayola preferred) in a Ziploc bag labeled with the child's name
3 dozen wooden No. 2 pencils (pre-sharpened) No pencils with plastic coverings please. They do not sharpen well and they ruin our pencil sharpeners.
1 package of eraser caps
4 large glue sticks, labeled with name (Elmer's preferred)
Scissors labeled with name (Fiskars preferred)
Workbox (approximately 8 in. x 5 in.), labeled with name
4 plastic or heavy duty pocket folders with the pockets on the bottom , not the sides (one red, one yellow, and two of your choice)
1 green, 1 orange, and 1 blue <u>plastic 3-prong pocket folder</u>
3 yellow highlighters
1 4-pack of black Expo or Bic fine whiteboard markers
1 wide ruled one subject notebook
Small personal pencil sharpener
Headphones (removed from packaging at home and labeled with your child's name)
**Your child's teacher may request additional items in September.

<u>Reminder</u>: Please place all items in a ziplock bag with your child's name or initials on it, as some of them may be stored until needed by your child. Also, put your child's name on jackets, boots, snow pants, etc. throughout the year. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school. We look forward to working with you and your child during the 2023-2024 school year.

The mission of the Oriskany Central School district is to prepare students to excel in an ever-changing world. We are committed to our tradition of personal attention, positive relationships, and a productive climate for learning.